
 

Dates to                 

remember  

• 30.09.24 - Year 5 

residential to 

Robinwood. 

• 07.10.24 - Individu-

al photographs. 

• 25.10.24 - School 

closes for half term. 

• 04.11.24 - School 

opens for Autumn 

Term 2. 

• 06.11.23 - Flu vac-

cinations. 
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20th September 2024 

Stars of the Week 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 
 

 

 
Eesa & Laurie 1DH 

Lucas & Zakariya 2CQ 

Emilia & Stella 2/3DL 

Fahameh & Ruby 3GG 

Beau & Sanika 4GE 

Adrianna & Rowan 4ST 

Oscar & Tahlia 5CH 

Hani & Vihan 5NH 

Eesa & Reegan 6AH 

Darcy & Zahra 6JH 

In 5CH we have started our geography topic ' What is life 

like in the Alps?'. We have been using maps at different 

scales to locate and label the continents and oceans. We 

have also labelled the countries in Europe before locating 

the Alps and the eight countries that the Alps are in. We 

know that the Alps are in the Northern Hemisphere just 

like the United Kingdom and have some interesting hu-

man and physical features, e.g. Chamonix, Mont Blanc, 

Lake Worthersee and Pasterze Glacier. 

This week in 5CH 
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Mr Porters VIP’s 

The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Porter or Miss Hartley for 

displaying exemplary behaviour during breaks and lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for 

being kind and helpful to others: 

 

 Jude1DH 

 Zach 2CQ 

 Jonah 2/3DL 

 Lucas 3GG 

 Aadam 4GE 

 Rowan 4ST 

 Christopher 5CH 

 Veer 5NH 

 Keira 6AH 

 Inaya 6JH 

  

 
If you have any worries or concerns you would like to share with 

us in confidence, please use the following email address: 

 

 holdencloughsafeguard-

ing@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk 

 

We will get back to you as soon as we can, or please feel free to call in to school to speak 

with Miss Hartley or Mr Porter. 

Safeguarding 
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Volunteer with Home-Start 
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Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as soon 

as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to  

attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk.  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the ab-

sence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evi-

dence.  

Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 9th September 2024 

 

1st - 100% 2/3DL & 4GE  

2nd - 99.2% 3GG 

3rd - 98.85% 5NH  
 

 

mailto:attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk
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 Fancy Dress Swap 
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Term Dates 2024-2025 

 
 


